Hutton, Linda

From:

Lesley Byatt

Sent:

08 March 2017 09:15

To:

West1

Cc:

North 1

Subject:

Request for appeal hearing for APP/APP/B3438/W/17/3168607 for the attention of

Lynda Hutton.

Dear Lynda,

I would like to respectfully request that the above appeal is to be dealt with via an appeal hearing rather than just written representation.

The written appeal put forward by Wrekin Construction is very misleading and only focuses on Meadow Drive, and not the fact that the problem is Town wide.

Meadow drive is accessed via a congested network of roads that houses 7 schools and nurseries in an approximately 1/2 mile radius.

Local residents and councillors need the opportunity to answer the appeal documentation presented by Wrekin Construction adequately, we do not have the advantage of a firm of consultants that specialises in this type of appeal. Therefore the most effective way of representing the town of Cheadle is by allowing the residents to have an appeal hearing.

Thank you for your consideration.

Regards,

Alan and Lesley Byatt. 30 Meadow Drive, Cheadle, Stoke on Trent, Staffordshire. ST10 1EQ.

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com